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I voted YES for ranked choice voting in the city of Portland and the county of 

Multnomah. Now the legislature needs to do the same regarding statewide voting. 

Ranked choice voting is a great way to get more diversity in our legislature (and while 

racial diversity is vital, we also need age diversity, education diversity, economic 

diversity, religious diversity, ability diversity, and all sorts of other diversity.) Plus, 

people will be more engaged in the process. 

Please vote yes on HB 2004 and improve our elections and democracy. 


